Dear planning team
| have received this letter on the 5th of January and | am in agreement with my fellow neighbour.

| was not made aware until now, that an off licence application was made for the empty
commercial unit on milburn lane.

Not only are the hours applied for unacceptable, but there is already a local store - NISA that
services the the local area.

I would like to object against this application
KR

Tabrez



